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DOCKET NO. 18-0120-1701 - ADOPTION OF PENDING RULE

Substantive changes have been made to the pending rule.
Italicized red text that is double underscored is new text that has been added to the pending rule.

The text of the proposed rule was published in the Idaho Administrative Bulletin, 
Volume 17-9, September 6, 2017, pages 206 through 211.

This rule has been adopted as a pending rule by the Agency and is now awaiting
review and final approval by the 2018 Idaho State Legislature.

016. STANDARD STATEMENT REGARDING UNINSURED AND UNDERINSURED MOTORIST 
COVERAGE.
The form set forth below is the standard statement approved by the director of the department of insurance pursuant 
to Section 41-2502, Idaho Code, and carriers must begin using the new form for all new policies and those existing 
policies where UM or UIM coverage is added or removed no later than January 1, 2019. Carriers may make non-
substantive changes to this form, for example, including inserting company letterhead, and carriers must file their 
standard statement forms with the director prior to use. This rule does not create new requirements for the types of 
UIM coverage carriers must offer beyond what existed as of the effective date of this rulemaking. (        )

https://adminrules.idaho.gov/bulletin/2017/09.pdf#page=206

